City of Taylor, North Dakota
February 3 , 2015 at 7:30 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, and Daryl Jurgens.
The minutes of the January 6, 2015 regular City Council meeting were approved.
Visitors:     Major Ray Kalor, Marge Hildebrandt, Dennis and Vernell Sievers, Gayle Elkins, Jeremy Wood
[bookmark: _GoBack]Major Ray Kaylor, representing the Stark County Sheriff’s Department, presented January’s policing report.  He is looking into the 2015 policing contract.
Gayle Elkins reported a dog at large problem at the TCA trailer court. 
Dennis and Vernell Sievers were present regarding last summer’s street sealing work.  
Marge Hildebrandt was questioning if an ordinance was in place for parking in the boulevards for months at a time.
Jeremy Wood was present regarding the lagoon expansion. Discussion was held.
Ray Fettig moved to approve the 2014 Financial Statement, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. Motion carried unanimously.
January 2015 Financial report was accepted as presented. 
Maintenance position will be advertised at this time. 
Bills submitted for payment:
	General: Lisa Aune $900.00; Lisa Aune reimb $1125.85; Ross Myran $900.00; MDU $209.19; MDU $182.70; Patricia Wilson $50.00; Mackoff Kellog Law $75.00; State Tax Commissioner $226.15
WATER: Southwest Water $1745.42; Ross Myran $400.00; MDU $203.87; Menards $63.86
	SEWER: Ross Myran $700.00; MDU $208.32
	GARBAGE: MGM Sanitation $3149.00
	STREETS: Jurgens Operations $935.00
Ray Fettig moved to pay bills, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. Motion carried unanimously.
Next meeting will be March 3, 2015 at 7:30 pm at the City Hall. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 9:10pm, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. Motion carried unanimously. 
These minutes are being published subject to review and revision of the governing board.
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor

 
